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NAMD Contractor Conflict of Interest Disclosure Form –  

Client List Exception Process  
 

To protect the interests of Medicaid Directors and NAMD, we require all potential contractors to disclose a 

list of their current clients. However, we recognize that in some cases contractors may not be able to 

disclose their relationships with other clients. In those cases, the contractor may request an exception from 

this requirement. Our exception process requires the potential contractor to instead disclose the broad 

categories of clients with which they are doing business.  

 

Please check the categories of clients with which you do business. 

 

 Providers & provider associations  

 Health plans  

 State government 

 Local government 

 Federal government  

 Consumer advocacy organizations 

 Technology vendors 

 Pharmaceutical manufacturers  

 Pharmacy benefit managers 

 Political campaigns 

 Think tanks 

 Other (please list): ___________________________________________________________ 


